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Published on June 1,2020 — in Education — by Kirk Winter

tudents will get one last look at

their schools, if needed, as Trillium

Lakelands District School Board

moved to give limited access to
schools for staff and students starting
today.

When schools were closed in March due to
the pandemic, many students left behind
hundreds of dollars worth of personal
possessions in their classrooms, school
assigned lockers or cubbies.

According to minutes of the meeting issuec
to the press “planning is now taking place
to allow students to retrieve persona
belongings. These plans will be finalizec
and shared with principals this week so thaf
the orderly and safe retrieval of items fromr
schools can take place beginning the weel
of June 1.”

The board adds, “The TLDSB plan foi
retrieval of belongings is currently being
reviewed by local public health, and is ir
step with provincial plans.”

The board also shares that “teachers are
now permitted on a voluntary basis tc
instruct from their classrooms using strict
protocols approved by public health. This i
an option for teachers who are finding
teaching from home difficult due to thei
own circumstances.”

Regarding how the emergency distance
learning put in place in March will be
evaluated and graded, the board said “if
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continues to await assessment and
evaluation clarification from the Ministry
of Education, and are optimistic there will
be information coming forward this week.”

The board also provided some guidance on
the issue of graduation plans. The board
shares “that while there will be no proms
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this year, each school has determined how
graduates will be honoured and celebratec
safely.”

Parents or students requiring more
information, contact your home school o1
the board office at 705-324-6776.
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Public school hoard
in search for new
director of
education

The’Gat came hack:
Restaurant meets
learning curve head
on

The Trillium Lakelands
District School Board has
begun to interview candidates
to replace the outgoing
director

For restaurants, it offered
some relief — some. But being
restricted to take-out service
only during

Wearing masks in public could
mean cutting transmission rates
by up to 95 per cent.

Five' decisions you
can make in the age
of COVID-19

Many Kawartha Lakes
residents are struggling with
what to do and how to behave
regarding the
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